
From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Sent: Friday, February 17, 2023 7:22 AM 
To: John Roberts 
Cc: David De Courcy Bower; Podlaski, Rick; Fetter, Robert H. 
Subject: Concurrence for Sediment and Surface Water Evaluation, Hamilton Industries 

Site (Former), BRRTS # 02-36-578316 
 
Good morning John,  
 
DNR has reviewed the report East Twin River and Harbor Sediment Study received on January 30, 2023, 
and concur that further evaluation of sediment and surface water is not warranted at this time. 
 
Regards.  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Tauren R. Beggs 

Hydrogeologist & Northeast Region Land Recycling Expert 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Ave 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
Phone: (920) 510-3472 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov (preferred contact method during work at home) 
 
dnr.wi.gov 
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